

February 2, 2023

Mr. Al Eskanazy Chairman, CEO Community-Police Relations Foundation 1510 NE 131st St North Miami, FL 33161-4426

Dear Al and the CPRF Team,

Thank you for your generous donation of \$10,000.00 and for your continued support and friendship. We appreciate all that you do.

Your contribution will help Israeli soldiers who have been recently injured get the help they need to reclaim their lives. These young men make a choice every day to put their lives on the line for the safety of the Jewish people and sacrificed their personal and physical well-being for all of us. The fear they overcome, the courage they show, and the love they have for each other distinguish them as some of the precious few people in this world to whom the word "Hero" truly applies.

Your gift will enable BFL brothers to go immediately to hospitals when a newly injured soldier has been admitted. They will share all of the resources that the Brothers for Life fund can offer that soldier, including covering the costs of critical medical care not currently provided, introducing them to a network of fellow soldiers that have gone through similar experiences, and mentoring them through the many personal challenges they are facing. They will bond over group meetings, retreat weekends, and even trips to Jewish communities abroad, serving as an inspiration to Diaspora communities.

You cannot imagine what it means to these soldiers that other Jewish people from around the world care so deeply about their recovery and well-being. They have sacrificed so much for us all. Now it is our turn to take care of them.

From the bottom of our hearts, thank you for making this possible.

From strength to strength,

Rabbi Chaim Levine

Chaun

Levitan Executive Director

Love you III.